
 
 

 
 

          January 27, 2025 
 
Dear pastor or pastoral staff member, 
 
I would like to personally invite you and/or several members of your staff to attend the 
Fellowship of Christian Military Ministries (FCMM) Conference from 8:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. on 
Tuesday, 25 March. You are welcome to stay for lunch as well as return for our 
Community Dinner, featuring Maj Gen Jerry White, USAF (Ret.), International President 
Emeritus, The Navigators, starting at 6 p.m. that same evening. 
 
The purpose of the morning portion of the annual FCMM conference is to collaborate on 
how the local church, military chaplaincy, and military-focused parachurch ministries can 
best labor together in ministry to the military. The purpose of the Community Dinner is to 
cast vision for the strategic nature of gospel-centered ministry to the military community and 
raise awareness of others engaged in this work to facilitate greater collaboration. 
 
Colorado Springs is a strategic ministry environment to our military. The opportunities to 
bring in, build up, and send out these military members are profound. 
 
Colorado Springs has more than 45,000 military service members. Seventeen percent of 
the city’s population are military veterans. El Paso County has the third-largest military 
veteran and retiree population in the nation. Peterson Space Force Base is the “epicenter of 
the U.S. Space Force.” The U.S. Air Force Academy produces 1,000 future strategic 
leaders for our country each year. Fort Carson continues to provide combat capability 
around the world, and the installation is Colorado’s third-largest employer.   
 
Please join us! We hope the lessons shared and the ideas generated would benefit those in 
the Colorado Springs area and many others around the country. 
 
Register by scanning the QR code on the accompanying flyer. The morning sessions, 
lunch, and community dinner are free to chaplains, pastors, and pastoral staff. Please 
contact our conference coordinator, Colin Wooten, at (254) 247-6633 or 
colin.wooten@ocfusa.org with any questions. 
 
In His joy, 
 

 
Col Scott C. Fisher, USAF (Ret.) 
Executive Director & CEO 
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